
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF KENSINGTON, NH 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

 

The Kensington Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, January 9, 2024, at 

6:30 p.m. at the Kensington Town Hall to discuss and vote on the 2024 Budget and Money 

Warrant Articles.  

 

A second Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, January 10, 2024 ,at 6:30pm at the 

Kensington Town Hall if deemed necessary. Copies of the proposed budget (when finalized) can 

be found at the Town Office located at 95 Amesbury Road, Kensington, NH 03833. 

 

You are invited to attend this public hearing, or you may submit written comments to the 

Selectmen’s office at the following address:  

Kensington Board of Selectmen  

95 Amesbury Road  

Kensington, NH 03833  

 

Kathleen T Felch 

Town Administrator 

Town of Kensington, NH 


